DEC. 2 1 1p82

Docket No. 50-271

Mr. Warren P, Murphy

Vice President, Operations

Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corporation
RD §, Box 169

Ferry Road

Brattleboro, Vermont 2301

Dear Mr. Murphy:
Subject: Management Meecting

On December 14, 1992, Messrs. R. Pagodin and G. Morgan of your staff met with

Mr. R. Keimig and other NRC staff members at the NRC Region [ office in King of Prussia,
Pennsylvania. The meeting was requested by your staff to discuss several matters related to
the physical security program at the Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station. A list of
attendees is enclosed with this letter.

The principai matters dizcussed during the meeting were: (1) the transition plan for changing
the security force contractor from Green Mountain Security Services to the Wackenhutt
Corpaiation; (2) the status of the assessment system upgrades; (3) the plans for modifying
the intrusion detection system; (4) the acquisition and use of new tactical equipment, plans
and weapons, ana (5) the general status of the security program.

Details of our discussions are deemed to be Safeguards Information and are exempt from
public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 73.71.

We appreciate your staff's initiative in requesting the meeting and their efforts in compiling
the information that was presented. We found the meeting beneficial in nroviding the NRC
with a comprehensive overview of existing and planned security prog activities.
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Meeting Atiendees
v Yankee Naclear P C :

R. Pagocin, Technical Services Superintendent

G. Morgan, Secunity Marager

LS. Nuclear Regrlatory Commission

R. Keimig, Chief, Safeguards Section, Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards, (DRSS)
J. Linville, Chief, Proiects Brunch 3, Division of Reactor Projects

G. Smith, Senior Security Specialist, DRSS

D. Limroth, Senior Reacter .agineer, DRSS

R. Albert, Physical Security Inspector, DRSS



